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From: Richard C Dodson 
Sent: 26 March 2018 14:39
To: Planning Policy
Subject: RE: Membury & Rockbere Neighbourhood Plans

Dear Phil,

Thank you for consulting Dorset County Council on the above.

I am pleased to advise that we do not wish to make any comments.

Regards

Richard Dodson MA, IEng, FIHE, MRTPI, DipMgt.
Planning Obligations Manager
Tel: 

Live traffic and travel information: dorsetforyou.com/traveldorset - @TravelDorset on Twitter
Report a road problem and make enquiries online

 Before printing, think about the environment

From: Planning Policy [mailto:PlanningPolicy@eastdevon.gov.uk]
Sent: 06 February 2018 14:13
To: Planning Policy <PlanningPolicy@eastdevon.gov.uk>
Subject: Membury Neighbourhood Plan

Dear Sir/Madam

The Membury Neighbourhood Plan has been submitted to East Devon District Council and is now out to
consultation.

The submitted version can be found here: http://eastdevon.gov.uk/planning/neighbourhood-and-community-
plans/neighbourhood-plans/neighbourhood-plans-being-produced-in-east-devon/membury/#article-content

All comments should be submitted by Friday 16th March.

Yours faithfully

Phil Twamley
Neighbourhood Planning Officer

My working days are Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday.

T: 01395 571736
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e-mail: ptwamley@eastdevon.gov.uk
Web: www.eastdevon.gov.uk
Mail: Planning Policy Section, East Devon District Council, Knowle, Station Road, Sidmouth, EX10 8HL

Follow us on Facebook and Twitter

Subscribe to your East Devon Update for regular news and information about what’s happening at East
Devon District Council. Choose which topics you’re interested in to get a personalised update.

Email disclaimer

"This e-mail is intended for the named addressee(s) only and may contain information about individuals or
other sensitive information and should be handled accordingly. Unless you are the named addressee (or
authorised to receive it for the addressee) you may not copy or use it, or disclose it to anyone else. If you
have received this email in error, kindly disregard the content of the message and notify the sender
immediately. Please be aware that all email may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance
with relevant legislation."


